
Shire of Victoria Plains 

NOTICE OF WORKS 

Bridge 681 Refurbishment Works - Old Great Northern 
Highway New Norcia 

Please be advised that Refurbishment Works on Bridge 681, located on the 
old section of Great Northern Highway into New Norcia, will commence on 
Monday 25 November 2019 and it is anticipated works will be completed by 
the end of April 2020. 

Glenda Teede 
Chief Executive Officer 

22 November 2019 


